
                   
 

BRISTOL BYWAYS COMMITTEE 

(formerly Bicycle Pedestrian Committee) 

Minutes 

Monday, August 12, 2019, 6:30 pm – Town Office 

 

1. Introduction of present members, speakers, guests, and non-present members: 

Present: Jim Albright, Lindsay Currier (Town Staff Liaison), Bob Faunce 

(Advisor to Committee),  Colleen Hendricks (Lincoln County Intern), John 

Lappen, Emile Lugosch, Mary Piasecki, Patricia Porter (Chair), Risa Small, 

Todd Richards.        Apologies: Sandra Lucore, Chuck Farrell, Jack Fitzpatrick 

 

2. Call to order and Pledge of Allegiance 

 

3. The minutes of Bristol Byways Committee Meeting of July 15th, 2019 were 

approved: 

M E Lugosch 

S   J Albright 

Unanimous 

 

4. Mapping Project: 

The revised map was presented by Colleen Hendricks and Lindsay Currier; 

it includes input from members, Coastal Rivers Conservation Trust and the 

Rt 66 Snowmobile Group.   New features include points of 

origin/destination, and the route 66 snowmobile trail. 

 

The committee requested that the snowmobile trail be enhanced with 

crosshatching for enhanced display, and that inserts and a key of the points 

of origin/destination be created.  One correction regarding the correct 

identification of Upper Round Pond Rd was noted. Committee members 

were advised to submit any other feedback to Lindsay this week and Colleen 

would be submitting a finalized version of the map at the end of the week.  



 

The map will be used in conjunction with the survey, with future updates by 

Lindsay to promote access to Bristol Byway routes. 

 

5. 2019 Bristol Bicycle Pedestrian Survey:  

The survey was reviewed, and after much discussion, it was determined that 

committee members will forward to Lindsay any changes, corrections, and 

additions for the survey.  She will compile the data and send it out as a 

voting email.  

 

The committee agreed that distributing the survey as soon as possible is 

beneficial so we can get feedback from summer residents.  A discussion of 

how to promote the survey and distribute it led to the conclusion that it 

should be available to complete both on and off-line, reaching as many 

residents and non-residents as possible. 

 

The committee discussed how the short term goal of the survey was to 

identify and prioritize potential projects to propose to the 2020 Budget 

Committee and potentially Town Meeting, with the long term goal being the 

creation of a five+ year plan to safely connect Bristol’s residents and visitors 

with the beauty of the Pemaquid peninsula, its communities, and its 

neighbors. 

 

6. Next Meeting:  6:30pm Monday September 16th at Town Office, Maine 

Bicycle Coalition invited guests 

 

7. Meeting Adjourned at 7:45pm 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Lindsay Currier       Mary Piasecki 

Town Staff Liaison      Secretary 

08/19/2019 


